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NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE ARTISTIC 
ROLLER SPORTS COMMITTEE 

 
Saturday 26th September 2020 - Via Zoom 

6.00PM 
 

Reports 

We look forward to receiving a report on artistic activities in your club. Reports may be sent 
electronically to artistic.secretary@gmail.com prior to the meeting to assist in ease of 
dissemination after the AGM to all clubs.   

General Business 

We request that matters for General Business discussions be submitted in writing to the 
Artistic Roller Sports Committee Secretary by 5.00pm 21 September 2020. 

Nomination of Committee Members 

A nomination form for the position of one (1) Committee Member (Event Manager) has 
been sent to all clubs with this notice. Any interested persons nominating for election to the 
Artistic Committee in 2020 will be nominating for the Event Manager role within the 
committee. This role encompasses the organisation and co-ordination of the NZ National 
Artistic Championships, along with other events run by, or in conjunction with, the Artistic 
Committee including, but not limited to; Squads, Officials Training, Oceania Championships 
etc. 

The Artistic Committee must be advised of your club’s voting delegate in writing (email to 
artistic.secretary@gmail.com) a minimum of ten (10) days prior to the scheduled date of the 
meeting (6 September 2020). 

Voting delegates must register while participating in the online meeting before the 
commencement of the meeting in order to be eligible to vote.  

Other Vacancies 

There are a number of appointed (not elected) roles within the Artistic Committee that are 
currently vacant. These roles are: 1)Artistic Committee Treasurer, 2)Skater’s 
Representative, 3)HPCC Project Co-Ordinator  

If any member of the skating community is interested in filling one of these roles please 
contact the Artistic Secretary at artistic.secretary@gmail.com  


